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Dear Chair Dembrow,

Oregon is already so heavily taxed it is not a business friendly state.  SB 1530 will impact  not only businesses but
our general population with higher fuel bills.  Rural Oregon is in such a unique area with such great distances just to
go to "town" it is not uncommon to drive an hour or more .  Yes it takes fuel just for groceries , parts , banking etc. 
Our farming/ranching activities also use fuel to produce food. The farmer/rancher community already works on a
very small margin of profit and some years none.
 Ultimately this higher cost will be passed on to the consumer . 
It stands to reason the SB1530 is a no win for Oregon and I strongly appose it!!

Sincerely,

Mary Jo Davies
PO Box 3005
Princeton, OR 97721
maryjodavies@hotmail.com


